
               

 

AIRPORT COMMISSION  

Marketing And Business Development Committee  

MEETING NOTICE 

NO MEETING ON MAY 13, 2020 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Palm Springs International Airport Commission 

Marketing and Business Development Committee will not hold a meeting on 

Wednesday, May 13, 2020, at 9:00 a.m.   

The next regular Airport Commission – Marketing and Business Development Committee 

meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 10, 2020, at 9:00 a.m., in the Airport 

Conference Room, Palm Springs International Airport, Second Floor, 3400 East Tahquitz 

Canyon Way. 

I, Nadia P. Seery, Executive Administrative Assistant of the City of Palm Springs, 

California, certify this Notice was posted at or before 5:00 p.m., on May 7, 2020, as 

required by established policies and procedures. 

        

       Nadia P. Seery 

       Executive Administrative Assistant 


